

Meadowfield School Swanstree Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 4NL

T: 01795 477788 E: office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk

Ms Angela Howe, BA Hons, NPQSL Principal

May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Pupil Photographs

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 13th May to Friday 16th May at the Swanstree site and Tuesday 11th June at Ufton Lane and Sunny Bank satellite classes.

You will see from the class table below the day for your child's photograph and any pupils who are off school on their designated day, we will try and include them on another day but we cannot guarantee due to the volume of pupils to be photographed on the set days. I am sorry but we are unable to offer sibling photographs.

The plan is for school photographs, weather permitting, to be taken outside in a relaxed style, which we believe will be more conducive to taking pleasing and fun photographs of the pupils.

Monday 13 <sup>th</sup> May	Tuesday 14 <sup>th</sup> May	Wednesday 15 <sup>th</sup> May	Thursday 16th May	Tuesday 11 <sup>th</sup> June
Starlings	Bluebells	Wrens	Pankhurst	Aspen
Badgers	Ducklings	Emeralds	Kahlo	Willow
Butterflies	Tadpoles	Sapphire	Glennie	Atlantis
Jays	Fawns	Discovery	Parks	Apollo
Kestrels	Robins	Diamonds	Spielberg	Enterprise
Caterpillars	Kingfishers	Peacocks	Hedgehogs	Endeavour
Snowdrops	Sunflowers	Turing	Foxes	Phoenix
Ladybirds	Swallows	Hawking	Daisies	
Poppies	Woodpeckers		Nightingale	

Warmest wishes

Yours faithfully

**Ginny Cosstick** Office Manager/PA to Leadership Team



